
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                         Term: Spring 2               Topic: Journeys 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

It has been another busy term for us in Skipton 

Class and we are looking forward to the 

warmer weather that Spring and Summer will 

bring! 

 

In English we have been exploring the story of 

‘The Snail and the Whale’. Firstly, we made 

predictions before listening to the story, 

answering comprehension questions, 

sequencing events from the story, summarising 

the story and most recently have been 

developing descriptive language around the 

settings used. 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on 

measurement, using comparative language 

to compare items in length and height. We 

have also begun to measure objects using 

cubes (and other objects!), remembering to 

line up objects and accurately count them 

before comparing to other objects. 

 

In our cooking sessions we have used the 

theme of journeys to explore the world, 

focusing on food from different countries and 

using ingredients from around the world. We 

hope you have enjoyed all the different things 

we have made! 

 

In PE we have been working towards our 

badminton and football skills. Everyone is 

working super hard at improving their skills and 

we have enjoyed playing matches against 

each other more competitively. We have also 

continued to work on our core strength and 

individual goals in Rebound Therapy with 

everyone making improvements! 

 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter Holiday! 

- Kate and The Skipton Team 

        

                                                           

 

                              

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 31st March 

First day back: Monday 17th April 

Swimming begins: Tuesday 25th April 

Barge Trip: Wednesday 26th April 

Bank Holiday (No School): Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday (No School): Monday 8th May 

Last day of term: Friday 26th May 

  


